
 

March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Ministry Partners, 
 
We want to assure you that we take the health and well-being of our churches, affiliated organizations, investors, 
and employees very seriously. Like you, we're closely monitoring the quickly developing effects of the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) pandemic. 
 
To help prevent the spread of COVID-19, we will practice social distancing. We have temporarily closed our physical 
office to protect our employees and help prevent the spread of Coronavirus. We are available to respond to any 
and all voicemails left at 800.366.6273. We have the ability to process all ACH transaction requests remotely, and 
will be responding to emails and voicemails Monday - Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Central Time. If received 
during our business hours, voicemails and emails will be returned the same day, otherwise, you can expect a reply 
the next business day. 
 
We have been in touch with pastors, church leadership, and ECC leadership during the last few days as we all adjust 
to working remotely, and limiting social interactions. We have been encouraged by church services via livestream or 
web-based community Bible studies. Church buildings may be closed, but the church is alive within all of us. 
 
We are in this together. We will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and will follow guidance from public 
health officials and government agencies, so we can continue to join in ministry together. 
 
For more information about COVD-19 and what you can do to keep healthy and safe, visit the Centers for Disease 
Control at cdc.gov or your local health department's website. For more information from the ECC, please visit 
https://covchurch.org/covid-19/. 
 
Please join us in prayer for our world as we face this pandemic. We have unique opportunities to be creative in 
sharing the light and love of Christ from inside our homes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Peter Hedstrom 
President 
nationalcovenantproperties.org 
800.366.6273 
 
 
 
 
 


